
 

 

 

Greetings! 

Your spine doctor is a member of Michigan Spine Surgery Improvement 

Collaborative, known as MSSIC. With your doctor and MSSIC, McLaren 

Flint works to improve patient results. 

You can help us improve by doing the enclosed survey, as we value your 

response. All surveys are kept private. This survey is done around  

90-days, 1-year, and 2-years after surgery. 

Your response helps us improve future spine surgeries. After you 

complete the survey, please mail it in the supplied paid envelope.  

Please contact McLaren Flint at 810-342-2462 with questions. 

 

Best, 

 

 

Melissa Jordan, RN, BSN 

Quality Improvement Specialist 

Quality Management 

McLaren Flint 

401 Ballenger Highway 

Flint, Michigan 48532 
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